Dress down Friday



Dear Parents/Carers

The school are holding a non-uniform day on Friday 29th November. We would be very grateful if the children in Years 3, 4, 5 and 6 could each bring in a chocolate donation e.g. a net bag of chocolates, small selection box or chocolate Santa. These will be used at the festive fun night on Friday 6th December.

Please bring it into school in the morning on Friday 29th November and drop them off at the donation station in the playground.

Many thanks,

The Friends.